
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: Nick Hatfield, PE, Development Engineer 

 

DATE: March 27, 2007 

 

SUBJECT:  Stormwater Discharge to a Combined Sewer – 701 S. Main Street 

 

 

Please present the attached ordinance to the Board of Trustees for their review and approval 

at their April 5, 2007 meeting.  The petitioner requests of variation from Chapter 50 

“Combined Sewer and Water System,” Section 50.026 “Prohibited Connections.”   

 

Based on the specific site constraints and that the new site will provide stormwater 

detention, the Private Engineering Services Division recommends approval of this 

ordinance.  The Director of Public Works has conditionally approved the variation, and said 

condition is part of the attached ordinance. 
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cc: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Asst. Village Mgr. and Director of Community Development 

 Wesley B. Anderson, PE, Director of Public Works 
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